
Summary of induction procedures and 

documentation feedback in EY and new to school 

as in-year transfers 

Thank you to those parents who recently answered questions about induction procedures at 

school through a telephone survey with Mrs Handysides 

 All parents were very happy with the induction procedures in Early Years in September 

 All the parents surveyed said they felt they had all the information they needed for their 

child starting school 

 All parents were happy with the documents they received as part of the induction process 

into Featherstone Wood 

 Parents surveyed who attended the EY induction session in June 2016 were very happy with 

how it was run and the information received 

 One parent commented that she wasn’t able to attend the EY induction session in June 2016 

but reported that staff were helpful and brought all the information she needed to the home 

visit instead, as she informed them in advance that she wouldn’t be able to attend 

 Parents commented on the supportive Headteacher, Office staff and teaching staff and the 

warm welcome to the school they received when their child started school 

 

Action: This survey was a sample survey of parents. Ensure all parents have the opportunity to 

feedback on induction procedures in future, through an induction questionnaire in July 2017 and 

September 2017 


